From:

W. Martin <wmartin0221@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:07 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

8510 & 8514 Third Street

I want to voice my concerns on the Buddist Temple requesting permission to erect a 7,866 sq ft building in the Windsor Forest Neighborhood. I'm not sure all the statues outside the property are in compliance. There is no parking for anything of this size on a residential property site. I will be contacting the Windsor Forest Neighborhood Association and the board attorney regarding our by-laws for such a building.

I am NOT in favor of erecting this building. I found out about the meeting regarding this change just now and I have previous engagements and will not be able to attend the meeting 2-21-18 at 7:00 p.m.

I think all the homeowners in Windsor Forest should be informed about this. If there is a posting on the property no one can see it or stop on this busy street that constantly has wrecks to read a notice.

Wendy Martin

From:

Gary Rader < graderky@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:47 PM

To: Subject: Boles, Brian Better show up!

Bring a city zoning official with you! Stop this bullshit!! Now!

From:

Tandy <t12358@bellsouth.net>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:37 PM

To: Subject: Boles, Brian Buddhist Temple

We cannot attend meeting. We do not approve. We complain! Larry and Tandy Lyons, Spit Rail Drive.

From:

Jim Conover <fordvickie@icloud.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 3:13 PM

To: Subject: Boles, Brian Buddhist Temple

Seems very large, surprised there is zoning for what they have now. I'll be against zoning change to accommodate any building that doesn't flow with current residential structures.

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Bill Hardy <whardy7730@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:36 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Buddhist Temple Building

I really hate to voice my objection to the building of the new Buddhist Temple on Third Street Road. I am a life long resident of the area and currently live in Windsor Forest. I have often enjoyed hearing the chants from the group when they had outdoor services when walking the neighborhood and welcome the increased Buddhist Community. I had also owned the Hardy Funeral Homes and have serviced several people killed over the years on that section of Old Third. My only concern and objection to this new facility is a safety issue. The location of the entrance poses significant risks to drivers on Old Third and members entering and exiting property. The property being in the curve will pose a great hazard to all concerned.

Thanks Bill Hardy 5026484740

From:

Lori Cox <lori.cox9@icloud.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:17 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Buddhist temple building

Windsor Forest Alert

Feb 21 at 7pm the Buddist temple at 8510 & 8514 Third st are requesting permission from the city to erect a 7,866 sq ft building

We are not if favor of this building. We vote no to the construction of such a large building. Lori Cox

From:

Tonya Grant <cgrant6724@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 1:54 PM

To: Subject: Boles, Brian Buddhist temple

Please do not allow the building currently being requested on Old third Street Rd. This is a residential area! My lot backs to this property and I am already dealing with the loud music that comes from their worship service. My property backs to serene trees. I do not want to stare at the back of a massive building!

From:

nancysuell@twc.com

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 3:30 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

BUDDIST TEMPLE @ 8510 & 8514 OLD THIRD ST RD

THIS HAS LOWERED THE PROPERTY VALUES OF THE HOUSES ON WINDSOR FOREST DR. THEY WILL NOT EVER BE ABLE TO SEE THE PROPERTY ON ITS VALUE

From:

anita.rush@twc.com

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 3:57 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Buddist Temple building permit

Good afternoon!

The Windsor Forest Neighborhood Association informed us that the occupants of the Buddist Temple campus, (which is across the street and down the hill from our house - in direct line of sight and within earshot) want to erect a new 7,866 sq. ft. building.

We want to go on record as objecting to this plan. It does not fit in with the area or our neighborhood, which it backs up to. The structures that are there now already push the limit for the space.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Terry and Anita Rush. 2813 Windsor Forest Drive Louisville, Ky. 40272 (502) 634-0124

From:

Jeanne Jessee <rjjessee@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:36 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Large building construction

We very much protest the erection of this large building so very near our homes in Windsor Forest. Please do all you can to prevent this from happening. Thank you.

Charles and Carolyn Jessee

From: Sent: Gary Rader <graderky@gmail.com> Monday, February 19, 2018 3:35 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Re: Better show up!

I'm literally talking about my backyard! I won't let this matter go away! Do you freaking job! Neighbors are pissed about this proposal!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 19, 2018, at 3:01 PM, Boles, Brian < Brian. Boles@louisvilleky.gov > wrote:

Mr. Rader,

From your email I believe you are speaking about the proposed Buddhist Temple?

I will be sure to provide your thoughts to Councilman Yates. The Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for the requested temple does not come before the Metro Council to be approved or not. Thus Councilman Yates does not have a vote on this matter.

This will come before the Board of Zoning Adjustment (BOZA). These requirements are detailed here:

https://louisvilleky.gov/planning-design/forms/conditional-use-permit-application

Councilman Yates will be sure that all of the neighbor's thoughts are compiled and provided to the BOZA board for them to consider when determining whether or not to grant the CUP. Thank you for providing your thoughts.

Thank you,

Brian Boles
Legislative Assistant
Councilman David Yates
District 25
601 West Jefferson St, 3rd floor
Louisville, KY 40202
Email: brian.boles@louisvilleky.gov

Office: (502) 574-1125

Click HERE to sign up for the weekly District 25 eNews!

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distributing or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy (delete) all forms of the original message.

----Original Message----

From: Gary Rader [mailto:graderky@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 2:47 PM

To: Boles, Brian

Subject: Better show up!

Bring a city zoning official with you! Stop this bullshit!! Now!

Sent from my iPhone

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

From:

Gary Rader < graderky@gmail.com> Monday, February 19, 2018 4:03 PM

Sent: To:

Boles, Brian

Subject:

Re: Better show up!

I will forward this email forward to the president of our community. Thank you for you're concern!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 19, 2018, at 3:40 PM, Boles, Brian < Brian. Boles@louisvilleky.gov > wrote:

Mr. Radar,

Because this matter does not come before the Louisville Metro Council, David Yates does not have a vote on this matter, however, he will do everything he can to convey the overwhelming sentiment of the neighborhood and will need to explain why the proposal should not be approved to the BOZA board. I will recommend to all of the neighbors to attend the future BOZA board's meeting, which currently has not been scheduled, but when this item is discussed they all can voice your individual concerns and explanation why this does not meet the neighborhood's form.

We will be sure to provide the BOZA board meeting date on our District 25 eNews. If you are interested in subscribing please let me know so I can sign you up via your email and you will receive weekly updates about what is happening in our community.

Thank you for your communications. We will be sure they are all provided for the record.

Thank you,

Brian Boles

Legislative Assistant

Councilman David Yates

District 25

601 West Jefferson St, 3rd floor

Louisville, KY 40202

Email: brian.boles@louisvilleky.gov

Office: (502) 574-1125

Click HERE to sign up for the weekly District 25 eNews!

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distributing or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy (delete) all forms of the original message.

From: Gary Rader [mailto:graderky@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 3:35 PM

To: Boles, Brian

Subject: Re: Better show up!

I'm literally talking about my backyard! I won't let this matter go away! Do you freaking job!

Neighbors are pissed about this proposal!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 19, 2018, at 3:01 PM, Boles, Brian < Brian. Boles@louisvilleky.gov > wrote:

Mr. Rader,

From your email I believe you are speaking about the proposed Buddhist Temple?

I will be sure to provide your thoughts to Councilman Yates. The Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for the requested temple does not come before the Metro Council to be approved or not. Thus Councilman Yates does not have a vote on this matter.

This will come before the Board of Zoning Adjustment (BOZA). These requirements are detailed here:

https://louisvilleky.gov/planning-design/forms/conditional-use-permit-application

Councilman Yates will be sure that all of the neighbor's thoughts are compiled and provided to the BOZA board for them to consider when determining whether or not to grant the CUP. Thank you for providing your thoughts.

Thank you,

Brian Boles
Legislative Assistant
Councilman David Yates
District 25
601 West Jefferson St, 3rd floor
Louisville, KY 40202
Email: brian.boles@louisvilleky.gov

Office: (502) 574-1125

Click HERE to sign up for the weekly District 25 eNews!

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distributing or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy (delete) all forms of the original message.

----Original Message----

From: Gary Rader [mailto:graderky@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 2:47 PM

To: Boles, Brian

Subject: Better show up!

Bring a city zoning official with you! Stop this bullshit!! Now!

Sent from my iPhone

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If

2

you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

From:

Doris McCorkle Wilson <dorisann530@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 3:36 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

Subject: Temple building

I am not in favor of this building, it is too large and would not fit in with the area. Doris Wilson 9010 Split Rail

Sent from my Verizon LG Smartphone

From:

Stan Creamer <stan.creamer53@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 3:00 PM

To:

Boles, Brian

I live right down the street from this location. It's enough having statues in residential area much less a building built there. I strongly disapprove of anything like this. What else can be done to stop it? Sent from my iPhone

From:

Gary Rader < graderky@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2018 2:13 PM

To: Subject: Boles, Brian Zoning!

I do not want these people to build any more shrines or buildings in my neighborhood!